
Pelckmans	Uitgevers	–	Native	English	speakers	(voice
recordings)

Native	English	speakers	wanted	for	voice	recordings!
Are	you	a	native	English	speaker	between	13	and	18	years	old?	Want	to	lend	your	voice	to	educational	English
materials?

	

We’re	looking	for	enthusiastic	young	voices	to	take	part	in	audio	recordings	for	upcoming	educational	projects.
The	first	recording	session	will	take	place	during	the	week	of	August	4,	2025,	at	our	studio	in	Kalmthout.

To	apply,	please	send	us:
Your	CV

A	short	motivation	letter

A	voice	sample	(1–2	minutes	in	conversational	style)

	

This	could	be	the	beginning	of	more	voice	work	in	the	future!

Interested?
Reach	out	via	this	form	or	by	e-mail	(jobs@pelckmans.be).

https://www.pelckmans.be/

https://www.pelckmans.be/

